13.

ST ALBANS EDUCARE COMMITTEE REPORT

The Board received the report of the St Albans Educare committee meeting held on 22 March 2002.
This matter was held over from the 6 March Board meeting, pending further discussion by the
committee.

The Board decided:

1. Not to support the recommended siting options of English Park, Edgeware Pool and St Albans
School as outlined in the 6 March agenda property report.

2. That the committee meet again to discuss the alternative sites suggested by staff.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


